
You can do something SPOOKTACULAR this Halloween!   

Here’s how it works:  Decorate your car, fill the trunk with treats,  

dress your child(ren) in costume and children can Trick or Treat 

car to car! 

Please avoid scary/gory decorations or costumes. 

WHEN: Monday, October 31st  

TIME: 5:00-6:00 PM 

WHERE: WBH Parking Lot 

Walter B. Howard Elementary School  

INVITES THE New Lebanon community to... 

Please call or e-mail the main office and let us know if 

you would like to participate: (518) 794-8554 or  

lkreutziger@newlebanoncsd.org or 

mkeegan@newlebanoncsd.org 
The Class of 2017 will be  

serving refreshments for $1.00 
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